
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of February 10

Operations
• Staff will be evaluating roads 
throughout the County and 
mapping out areas that need boom 
mowing. These maps will be 
provided to Townships to assist in 
determining Township contributions 
towards boom mowing in 2025.

• Cold patching crews have been out 
daily – addressing reported potholes 
as well as those areas observed by 
staff while plowing snow. 

• Stumps are scheduled to be ground 
and removed on Paw Paw Road as 
time and manpower allows.  

• Crews are trimming trees along 
their plow routes and along 
guardrails across the county. 

• Crews will plow and lay ice control 
materials as weather condtions 
require. Winter weather will impact 
us this week Wednesday and is 
expected to require plows through 
the rest of the week.

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

Engineering
• Engineering technicians are 
preparing estimates for requested 
2025 projects. Please submit your 
project requests for 2025 through the 
2025 Road Planning Form or by 
emailing Alyssa.

Fun fact: VBCRC trucks 
and equipment used 24,960 

gallons of diesel at the 
cost of $58,335.38 in 

january alone!


